
PINEWOOD PATTER 

November, 2013 

     Happy Thanksgiving                

November Birthdays 

 

We would like to wish a 
Happy Birthday to: 

 

Skyla McGrane 15th 

Caden Dahl   19th 

Pine Needles 
Everyone should be finishing up 
raking their pine needles for the 
Fall.  Last day for pick-up will be 
Monday, November 11th.  After 
that you will need to take your 
pine needles to the Recycling 
Center in Galesville. 

 

Plowing Rates 
December - $50 
January - $50 
February - $50 

 
Last year plowing was very 
normal, but who knows what this 
year will bring.  We will assess 
the situation as it unfolds.  If you 
choose to be on the list, 
remember: 
 

∗ We will plow only if the 
Village plow comes through 

 

*    We will plow after the 
Village comes through 

 
 

For those of you not on the 
plowing list, please remember 
that shoveling must be done 
within 24 hours of a snowfall. 
 

 
Gather Everyone Together 
 
Please plan to attend the annual 
FREE traditional Thanksgiving 
Dinner. 
 

Thursday, Nov. 21st   
11:00 - 2:00 

G-E-T Middle School 
Galesville 

 
Home delivery also available, call 
608-738-3920. 
 
To help out or donate, call 
534-6890 or 534-6118. 
 

      
 

Obamacare 
“I am as frustrated and angry as 
anyone with the flawed launch of 
HealthCare.gov,” Sebelius told 
the committee in an opening 
statement. Addressing Americans 
who want to buy health insurance 
but have been stymied by the Web 
site, she said: “You deserve 
better. I apologize. I’m 
accountable to you for fixing 
these problems, and I’m 
committed to earning your 

confidence back by fixing the 
site.” She pledged that the 
problems are “fixable.” 
 
They may be able to fix the 
web-site, but over 2 million 
people have gotten booted from 
their current health care plans as a 
result. Appalling.  
 
It’s no surprise to me that our 
government did a terrible job with 
yet another government-run 
program.   

 

We would like to welcome: 
Stanley Leisgang and his mother 
Frances Leisgang to 12113 S. 
Forest Drive. 

 

 

    

 

Daylight Saving Time  
begins on Sunday, November 3rd .  
Remember to turn your clocks 
back one hour and change the 
battery in your smoke detector. 
 


